
 

Mapua & District Community Association, Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Rd, MAPUA.  Ph secretary 035402853 
 

C/- MAPUA HALL, 72 ARANUI ROAD, MAPUA

 
            
                         Secretary 

                                                                              info@ourmapua.org  

 
20 February 2017 

 

Chairperson 
Mapua Hall Committee 

C/- Mapua Hall 
72 Aranui Rd 

MAPUA 
 

 
Dear Linda 

 
Re:   ATM at Mapua Hall 

 
The Mapua & District Community Association wishes to thank you and 

your committee for your collaboration and acceptance of the new ATM. 
The feedback from this initiative has been overwhelmingly positive and 

the ATM is well used.   

 
As you will be aware, there were various locations suggested for this ATM 

when the project was first suggested.  Since it was installed, people have 
commented on the discrete appearance and location of the machine.   We 

feel it is perfectly situated.   As users of the hall meeting room backing up 
to the ATM, we feel there is surprisingly little impact from the machine or 

users and hope that you are finding this to be the case as well. 
 

Thank you very much for your involvement in bringing this very welcome 
community asset to the Mapua village. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Mary Garner 
Secretary 
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